[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents,
This week, our book was ‘Super Daisy’, by Kes Gray and Nick Sharratt. We have been talking about healthy food and ‘made’ our own healthy lunchbox. We have also been learning about our body parts.
We have enjoyed the ‘helicopters stories’; it is really wonderful to see how the children are already growing in confidence to tell us stories and act them out!
In Phonics, we have learned  new sounds- please see ‘My phonics book’ and we are practising blending to read and segmenting to write.
Our Wellies Wednesday was wonderful, full of fun and little discoveries. Thank you again, parents, for being so organised!
 Next week:	 - Cooking!
· We will be going to Church on Monday and Tuesday morning to practise for our Harvest festival on Friday 30th September!
Have a lovely week end!
Please come and see us if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you for your support.
Class 1 team











	
